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The Evanosky Foundation is proud to 
announce a new collaborative rela-
tionship with the CDC Foundation’s 
Newborn Screening Translational Re-
search Initiative (NSTRI).  As a result 
of this relationship, The Evanosky 
Foundation has created a fund with 
the CDC Foundation to accomplish 
two very important objectives.  First, it 
will focus on developing and imple-
menting a test to screen all newborn 
babies for MLD in a public health en-
vironment.  Second, it will create a 

dried blood spot (DBS) card repository, 
which would collect blood samples 
from people who are carriers or have 
been affected by MLD, so researchers 

can help identify the criteria for “normal” and “abnormal” MLD tests.  We at the Foun-
dation know that this fund could never have been established if it were not for the gen-
erous contributions from our supporters.  Thank you! 

Bob (left) and Sonya Evanosky of The Evanosky Foun-
dation present a check to Dr. Robert Vogt of the New-
born Screening Branch of the CDC Division of Labora-
tory Sciences. 


